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Many have said that “Children are the church of the future.” I could not disagree more! Our God 

works in and through the lives of children now! It is a wonderful privilege to work with our 

children and see the Lord work in them! 

 

This past year we have strived to be a place of community for our Children’s pastors and leaders 

in the local church. We have continued to gain a database of those leading throughout the district 

and connecting them with our team. 

 

As I am stepping down from this position, I am looking forward to connecting and serving along 

side Pastor Liz Hoyt as she takes on this position. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Rev. Rebecca Perry 


